August 6, 2013

The Greenspan Co./Adjusters Int’l
400 Oyster Point Blvd. #519
South San Francisco, CA 94080

Dear Clay,

As the owner of a large commercial building, I never anticipated that I would have to deal with
the total loss of my commercial property. But when a fire burnt our building to the ground, my
partners and I knew we were in over our heads. We had never dealt with this sort of business
issue. After meeting with Gordon Scott of The Greenspan Co./Adjusters International, it became
apparent that our loss was going to be very complicated.

The Greenspan Co./Adjusters International offered services that allowed for the maximizing of
our insurance claim. Working with you and Gordon Scott greatly simplified our experience.
You were able to maximize our recovery. I would highly recommend The Greenspan
Co./Adjusters International to any commercial property owners who suffered a catastrophic lost.

Sincerely,
K%’//

Bob Mclntyre



